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On September 15, 2012 members from The Riverdale Fire Department assisted the Riverdale
Park Cares Help the Homeless Community and Resource Day. Members from the department
cooked and help wrap over 400 hamburgers and hotdogs for the event. Members also helped
with other events which included a few different sports events for the children in attendance as
well as tours of the engine.  
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